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SCHOOL OP LAW 

LIBRARY 

UNIVERSITY OF LOUISVILLE 

LOUISVILLE 8, KENTUCKY 

Mr. Mario P. Goderich, 
Law Library 
University c£ Miami 
P.O . Box 8087 
Coral Gables, Florida 

Dear Mano: 

May 11, 1970. 

33124 

I received the letter concerning the scholarship 
for Kathleen Price. I was pleased for her. 

What we have done in the past, is for me to send 
the $100 check to the recipient, and then the President 
announces it in the meeting at the breakfast at the AALL 
meeting and again at the SEAALL meeting. 

I have not heard from Sarah. If Kathleen should 
need the money for the Institute, then I should be sending 
it to her soon. Please advise me. 

Or if you want me to write the check , and then you 
make the presentation in a letter, I will mail the check to 
you . 

Most cordially, 

~ 
Mrs. Pearl W. Von Allmen, 
Sect.-Treas. SEAALL 
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